
June 6, 2020 
 
PSA Board meeting in Farnsworth Park 
 
Call to order10:10 by President Victor Picou. 
 
PSA received $2000 from the Pasadena Art League 
45 members have not paid their dues for this year 
The purchase of Smartsheet has been approved since last meeting. 
The on-line gallery will be free initially. Expected cost will be about $12.95 per 

month.  Also, a motion was passed to use the 3D gallery which will also be 
about $12.00 per month. The purchase of ISSUU was approved for the online 
show. 

Miguel at Whites Gallery is still interested in hosting PSA for the 95th Annual 
Exhibition. 

Discussions are on hold currently but it is hoped that we can have an exhibition at 
the Creative Arts Group in the future. 

Women’s City Club – Vic and Robert attended a Zoom meeting about their 
dissolution. They will give us a refund up to June for our 2020 dues. 

The Fine Arts Club will be displaying the Ruth Lindsay collection at Cal Tech 
hopefully the first Monday in February, 2/1/2021. 

Moran’s Auction House might give a presentation about the auction process. 
Homes of Hope – Larry is writing a note for Member News asking for donations. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:35. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Danny Mattijetz (Recording Secretary). 
 


